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 Secretary Wilkie – Statement on upcoming visit to South Dakota

WASHINGTON – “I look forward to meeting VA and South Dakota tribal leaders in Sturgis next week to honor America’s native
Veterans.  South Dakota has a special place in America’s history and heart.  I am anxious to return in the next few months to spend time with your
governor, senators, representative and Veterans in Hot Springs. I am excited to visit the rest of the Mount Rushmore State.”


